SMA Membership Privileges

SMA Internet
Training Feb 2001

Thank you everyone, for the overwhelming response to
the Internet courses in February 2001. The response was
so good that we’ve opened up another two classes to cater
forthe demand. With such courses, we hope that Members
will be more encouraged to harness digital empowerment
and enhance the ability to add value to your practices.

We intend to have another session of Internet Training
in April, so do look out for it!

Locum Online!

Many members have written in to ask for Locum to be
placed online, chiefly for convenience and having real-
time information at one’s fingertips. The IT Committee has
heard you, and is pleased to present to you... Locum
Online. It commences in January 2001 and Locum posting
remains free for SMA Members only. Non-members pay
$15.45 per month. Look out for more details in the circular
accompanying this month’s issue of the SMA News!




